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                                                                     Friday 23rd February 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Welcome back after our half term break. We hope you all had a lovely week and are 
well rested for the second half of our Spring Term.  
 
Prayer Life of the School 
 
A prayer for Lent: 
 
Dear Lord  
 
Please show me the way during Lent.  
Remind me to pray to You  
To thank You  
To love You  
To hear from You each and every day in Lent  
 
Amen. 
 

 
 
 
 
Year 3 Assembly 
 
Year 3 will be doing their class assembly on Thursday 29th February at 9.15am. All 
parents and carers are welcome to attend.  
 
 
Year 6 
 
This coming week, can we please keep Year 6 in our prayers as they will be finding 
out their secondary schools next Friday.  
 
Lord Jesus,  
 
Please help our Year 6 children in school who are facing many kinds of challenges 
and equip and encourage them for all that lies ahead.  
 
Amen. 
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EYFS Trip to the Zoo 
 
EYFS went on a lovely but rainy trip to the zoo on Thursday. They saw lots of different 
animals and they all had a wet but wonderful time.  
 

       
 
 
Year 2 Trip to St Paul’s Cathedral 
 
On Friday, Year 2 visited St Paul's Cathedral to support their learning. They learnt all 
about why the Cathedral burnt down in the Great Fire of London and how it was 
rebuilt! 
 

   
  
Money Sense Workshop 

On Wednesday, Year 2 and Year 4 took part in Money Sense workshops by NatWest 
and RBs. They became fraud investigators and learnt about ways to prevent identify 
fraud. They all got a certificate and a lovely gift bag and can’t wait to try out their new 
skills! 
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Year 6 Football 

 

Report by Brianna: 
 
St Peter and St Paul 0 - 4 Hugh Myddleton 
 

Hugh Myddleton started with the kick off. At the start, Billy was in the goalkeeper's 

position and saved loads of goals from Hugh Myddleton and he made two really good 

saves at the start (Billy was a great goalkeeper). After a while, Jeremiah tackled the 

ball from the opposite team and he ran up the pitch and nearly scored in their goal. 

Jeremiah did an impressive job at tackling Hugh Myddleton. The other team managed 

to get a goal in 6-8 minutes. 

 

The next half, (the end of the match nearly) our school started. Oliver was our captain 

and he managed to defend our area really well and his defending was outstanding. 

One of our players, Senan, managed to tackle a lot and he did a fantastic job. Hugh 

Myddleton scored 3 goals but everyone did amazingly. Hugh Myddleton ended up 

winning and we lost the game 0 - 4; even though we lost everyone did amazingly and 

the tackling was unbelievable! 

 
Bikeability 
 
This week, Year 1 and Year 2 have been taking part in Bikeability sessions. They 
have been learning how to ride their bikes safely as well as learning how to 
manoeuvre and signal.  
 
Music Lessons 
 
There are 2 piano lesson spaces available. If your child is interested in doing piano 
lessons, please email: parentsupport@stpetersandstpauls.islington.sch.uk 
 
World Book Day 
 
Apologies for the mistake in dates in the last newsletter.  
 
World Book Day this year is Thursday 7th March but we will be dressing up on Friday 
8th March. The theme is 'Carnival of the Animals'. You may come dressed as any 
animal from a book. Here are some ideas: 
 
Hedwig the owl 
The Cowardly Lion 
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Bagheera the panther 
The Cheshire Cat 
Anansi or Charlotte (spiders) 
Stuart Little 
The Rainbow Fish 
Elmer  
Any cat in a fairy tale 
One of the Three Little Pigs 
The Wolf  
The Tiger who Came to Tea 
 
You can come as ANY ANIMAL as long as it is in a book.  
 
We will be visited by the picture book author James Sellick who wrote ‘There's a 
Rang-Tan in my Bedroom’ and ‘Storm Goliath’, books all about a gorilla and an 
orangutan. 
   
Attendance and Punctuality 
 
Unfortunately, we don’t have the results for this week so keep your eyes peeled for 2 
winners next week. 
 

 
Pope Francis 

 
In this Sunday’s Gospel, the disciples received a glimpse of the awesome divinity of 
Jesus through the change in the way he looked (his transfiguration). 

 
“The invitation at the Transfiguration is to listen to Jesus and to follow him, laying 
down our lives as a gift of love for one another.” Pope Francis. 

 

 
 

 
Have a lovely weekend everyone.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Miss T Peters and Mrs F Gormley  
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